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Friday 2nd September 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The staff have been back in school today preparing for the children’s return! Here are a few reminders for parents. 
There is a lot more information on our website if you are either new to the school or you need to refresh your 
memory. https://www.stmarysfarnhamroyal.org/what-parents-need-to-know/ 
 

Year 1 – 6 
Year 1 – 6 Children start on Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 
PE Days September 2022 – PE will start immediately, please send you children in in their PE kits on the 
appropriate days 
 EYFS: Will start later in the term 
Year 1: Tuesdays & Thursdays 
Year 2: Mondays & Wednesdays 
Year 3: Wednesdays & Thursdays 
Year 4: Wednesdays & Thursdays 
Year 5: Mondays & Fridays 
Year 6: Tuesdays & Fridays 
 

EYFS – Reception & Nursery 
Tuesday 6th September – Home visits: If you choose a home visit, your new teacher and a member of the 
support staff will visit you and your child at your home.  
Wednesday 7th September – Video calls If you have chosen a video call, your new teacher and a member of the 
support staff will send you a link via the email you have provided us. You do not need to have Microsoft Teams to 
access the call. A link will come directly to your email. Click on this at the given time.  
Thursday 8th September – Children start. Children are welcome to attend full time or build up to a full day over 
the week. Staff will support children to ensure they are attending full time by the end of the week. 
 

Drop off between 8:30 -8:50am Collection 

Gates must close at 8:50 as the automated registers 
are completed & lunches ordered from our feeder 
school. Children arriving after this time are marked as 
late  

3:10pm for EYFS 
3:15pm for Years 1 – 6 
Please collect children promptly 
 

 
Parking 
Please be courteous. Remember you cannot park or stop on single yellow lines or zig zags during drop off or 
collection. Doing so means Church road is reduced to a single lane and cars cannot pass. The road then gets 
blocked. You are welcome to park in the Dukes Head Pub and walk a few minutes up to school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all families back and hearing about what you have been doing over the summer! 
 

 
 
Mrs Vania Eaglen  
Headteacher 


